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To: planning@amadorgov.org

Planning Commission, 

I am writing this email in support of the Blood Gulch Tasting Room project. I am a Plymouth based C-7 
contractor and have been working on various projects for the Merryman family for approximately 7 years 
now. They are very straight forward, extremely fair, detail oriented,  and down to earth guys who appreciate 
the value of good craftsmanship. They always have innovative projects underway with the aim of improving 
the quality of the community life in Amador County. Working with Rich and Jim, has created a lot of 
opportunity for my business, as well as many other local businesses! I feel comfortable trusting the 
Merryman brothers on their various endeavors on a handshake alone, and that is rare! The projects my 
company has been involved with for the Merryman's have been top quality, well planned and executed, yet 
conscientious of the local surroundings where they are constructed. It is my pleasure to offer my opinion 
and support for the Blood Gulch project, as I know it will bring a lot of value to the local economy for 
tourists and locals alike!

Thanks!!

-- 
Tom H Staehnke
CEO
Allcom Telecom, Inc
CA Lic. # 967943
(916)990-4556
www.allcomtelecominc.com


